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All the pupils have settled into the new nursery extremely well.  We have been getting used to the sunshine room and will be opening the rainbow room after the October break. The pupils have been loving exploring the school and getting to go to the new rooms such as soft play, sensory room and the swing room.
New theme – Autumn/Wonderful Winter
During our next theme we will be focusing on sensory fun linked to autumn.  We will be reading autumn and Halloween related stories with lots of exciting props for the pupils to explore.  
Messy play

We will be exploring autumn colours and textures through our messy play activities.  We will be exploring activities such as scooping out the insides of pumpkins and then using this to make sensory bags.  We will also be printing using apples, squeezing orange slices into orange jelly, making our own scented playdough and playing with dried pasta and rainbow drops.  There will be lots of dry messy play for those who prefer this but we will also encourage the exploration of wet messy play such as gloop, shaving foam and water icing.

[image: image8.jpg]WELCOME,



[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]o



[image: image4.jpg]



Art activities

We will be using natural objects during our art activities, including, printing with leaves and rolling pine cones in paint.  We are hoping to use real leaves to make a wreath – it it stops raining and the leaves stay dry!  We will also be choosing our favourite animals and using leaves to decorate them.  If any of you would like to collect leaves or pine cones and bring them into nursery that would be fanstastic as well need a constant supply over the next few weeks!  Especially for our favourite activity which involves putting the leaves on the parachute and seeing how high we can make them go.
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Parental engagement

We are currently waiting on approval from the council to train staff in Bsquared which will replace Seesaw.  In the meantime pupils will be choosing their favourite photographs of themselves and helping to stick them in their diaries.  Keep an eye on the diaries to see what we have been up to.

Christmas

I will send another newsletter nearer Christmas time so that you have all the important dates and activities in your diary.
And finally….

You will be receiving your Treat fund letter when we return from the October break, as always let us know if you would rather pay weekly.  If you have any questions or queries please get in touch.
Many thanks.

Claire Beattie                         Simon Tonner
Principal Teacher                          Depute Head for Nursery and Primary
